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Diary Dates  

8th 

November 

Bedtime 

Storybook 

Challenge 

(Wear PJ’s to 

school) 

10th Nov 

1 minute 

Silence & 

School Council 

trip to 

memorial 

17th Nov 

Children In 

Need (non 

school uniform) 

27th Nov 

Last Gardening 

club for this 

term 

5th Dec 

Oak Class PE 

Trip– Boccia & 

Kurling 

6th Dec 
Flu Vaccination 

proposed date 

The children thoroughly enjoyed exploring 
the hat, broom stick, cloak, cauldron and 
mysterious box that was left behind in the 
forest by 
the witch. 
We spent 
time 
thinking 
about 
what 
could 
have 
happened 
and why 
it was all there. The children then designed 
their own magical potion that would help 
open the mysterious box to reveal the 
exciting object inside!  

We spent Monday afternoon in the forest 
which was our first session with Jacquie!  The 
children were so excited 
and couldn't wait to see 
what we were going to do.  

They played games, carved 
a pumpkin, made conker 
ghosts and made a magical 
potion which bubbled up! 
We can’t wait for 
our next session on 
Monday!  

A 
corn class have had a very busy, exciting and creative week. They started the 

week with a big surprise - a witch had landed in our forest!  

This week the   

Special Awards go to: 

Acorn Class:         Travis 

Willow Class:       Willow 

Oak Class:             Harry  

 

Halloween was so 
much fun, dressing 
up, eating yummy 
cakes and spending 
the afternoon     
doing Halloween 
arts and crafts!  

To add to our creative week we have 
been learning about Bonfire Night, a 
little bit about the history and thinking 
about how we stay safe at the           
fireworks. We talked about the sounds 
fireworks 
make and 
the        
children 
came up 
with some 
fantastic 
words! 
They then 
made their 
own   
sparkly fireworks pictures which now 
look    fabulous hanging in our class-
room!  

Wishing you all a fantastic weekend - 
enjoy the fireworks, stay safe and have 
lots of fun!  www.easyfundraising.org.uk/  

Menu will be: Week 3 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/

